Carr, Steve PREM:EX
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From: Shoemaker, Wes ENV:EX
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 11:29 AM
To: Carr, Steve MNGD:EX
Subject: FW: protocol discussion

I left you a voice mail to call me about this. Note the pipeline benefit agreement angle.

Wesg

From: Michael Riedijk [mailto:michael@bluecar ]
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 8:13 PM

To: Shoemaker, Wes ENV:EX

Cc: XT:0ld Massett Village Council ENV:IN

Subject: Re: protocol discussion

Dear Mr. Shoemaker,

We scheduled a meeting with Susanna Laaksonen-Craig for next Wednesday 22 Aug in Victoria.
Before this meeting, I would like to have a 15 minute phonecall with you to discuss the goals and expectations of this meeting.

As you know, Old Massett is involved in negotiations regarding the LNG pipeline project.
They see the development of a Blue Carbon protocol which includes a section for Plankton Photosynthesis Stimulation as a vital
component in this negotiation.

As a coastal First Nation band, Old Massett has been directly impacted by climate change resulting in significant declines of fish
biomass and bio-diversity over the last decades. A process that will further impact them in the near future.

Sequestering CO2 through Plankton Photosynthesis Stimulation in Haida ocean waters allows Old Massett to develop an
environmentally sustainable business which supports the local economy, creates local jobs, expands scientific knowledge of the oceans,
increases bio-diversity and allows Old Massett to play an active role in offsetting CO2 emissions.

The expectation of Old Massett is that this meeting with the Climate Action Committee will result in concrete short-term actionable
steps and timelines leading to a CO2 offset protocol for Plankton Photosynthesis Stimulation.

Please let me know if you can fit in a 15 minute call this week to discuss.
Regards,

Michael Riedijk
President Blue Carbon Solutions, Inc.

On Thu, Jun 25, 2015 at 11:38 AM, ken rea <kenrea@massett.ca> wrote:
Dear Mr Shoemaker,

Further to our discussion I'd like to introduce Michael Riedijk. He is president of Blue Carbon Solutions,
Inc. based in West-Vancouver
and John Disney economic development officer for the Old Massett village council based in Haida Gwaii.

Blue Carbon Solutions has been working closely together with HSRC and the Old Massett band on
developing a certified blue carbon protocol.

The blue carbon protocol that we have developed has been peer-reviewed by McGill university and is
currently going through a formal ISO verification process with TUV NORD in Germany.

Blue Carbon Solutions has been assigned with the task to further develop and support the protocol in
collaboration with your agency.
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We hope to schedule a conference call with you to get the project started in the next week.

Kind Regards

Ken Rea

Chief Councilor

Old Massett Village Council

Kind Regards,

Michael Riedijk
President

Blue Carbon Solutions, Inc.
Phone: +1 (778) 996 6063
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